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What’s Next for Uber Drivers’ Lawsuit?

News

8.19.16


The article, “What’s Next for Uber Drivers’ Lawsuit?” featured in San Francisco Chronicle,

discussed how a federal judge’s rejection of a class-action settlement leaves the door open for Uber

and the drivers to still try to settle out of court, as the question of whether the drivers are employees

or independent contractors continues to swirl.

Jason Geller weighed in on the case.

“I think Uber will take a hard look to try to get it resolved (out of court) so the employment status

won’t be litigated,” said Jason. “A settlement resolution that provides the drivers remain as

independent contractors is a huge victory for them.”

To read the full article, please visit San Francisco Chronicle (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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